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This year marks the 30th Anniversary of the day that True Father entered Danbury Prison. Though True
Father persevered and moved on from such a difficult time, it is an event that still brings pain to True
Mother and to many Unificationists around the world. As Americans, we recognize how much True
Father invested in and loved this nation. We want to offer this petition as an act of repentance on behalf of
this country, for the great injustice that was done. We hope that the United States Government will
eventually acknowledge and apologize for this event as well, and this petition may get us closer to making
that happen.

Our hope is to have 12,000 signatures to present to True Mother as an apology and a step towards
forgiveness and healing. We are almost half way there with 5,603 signatures, but we still have a long way
to go. Your prayers and outreach efforts are greatly appreciated as we continue to push towards our goal.

Thank you to all those who have signed and shared this important message. If you have not done so
already, please take a moment to sign the petition and share it with others, especially any clergy, political,
civil, or community leaders. The American Clergy Leadership Conference (ACLC) was birthed from this
time period when so many religious leaders and organizations rallied in support of True Father. Now is
the time to rally those contacts again for the purpose of healing and forgiveness.

Thank you again for all of your efforts in helping reach this goal!



